

Snow Country Snippets May 2013

Club News Sheet Editor - Meg Brannon Please send items to megbrannon@bigpond.com

Dear Members and Friends

Snow season is nearly upon us and early snow falls, as witnessed by the Working Party, point to a great season!



Remember to keep an eye on these websites for information and great deals.

http://www.snowcountry.com.au/

http://www.perisher.com.au/

http://www.thredbo.com.au/

http://www.snowymountains.com.au/

CHECK OUT OUR
WEB SITE!

http://www.mountainwatch.com/snow-news/20120126/SNOW-SEASON-OUTLOOK-2013---Australia

Key Dates 2013

*** 2.00pm 25th May ***

50th Annual General Meeting at St George Leagues Club, Kogarah

7th June Winter season opens

7th - 10th July Junior Race Training program

10th August Senior Interclub Races

14th - 15th September Smiggins Bowl (free accommodation, both Lodges for

"helpers and participants" for this event)

7th October Winter season closes



Welcome to a new member

Welcome to Darrin BANFIELD and his wife Nicole, as well as their children Brooke, Elisabeth & Robert.





Thoughts with a member

Our thoughts are with Jeff Pring as he recovers from a Hip Replacement Operation.



CONGRATULATIONS!

On 30th March 2013, while on a Caribbean cruise on board the Disney Fantasy, Della Whitton and Keith Simpson became engaged.

Smiggins Lodge - Bathrooms and Foyer / Ski Room Renovation Project.

We have not mentioned much on this work, which was started back in February, and has been ongoing for approximately the past 3 months....

We are completely rejuvenating our 50 year old bathrooms and foyer / ski room and the following is a summary of the work that has been (and still is) taking place...

- The bathrooms and fover have been gutted of all their internal components.
- New ceramic tiles have also been laid to the floors of the bathrooms as well as the fover / ski room.
- New tiles have also been laid to the walls of the Ladies and Mens bathrooms.
- New plumbing and more efficient waste water drainage grates have been installed.
- New toilet suites, shower heads, taps and internal seating are being installed.
- The layout of the Ladies bathroom has been modified, to now include three toilets and two showers instead of the previous two and two.
- New ceilings and LED down lights have been installed to the three rooms and this coming weekend 18th / 19th May, a work party group is planning to install new shower and toilet partitions, plus vanities and mirrors to each bathroom.
- New central seating and clothing / ski helmet hanging racks are to be installed in the foyer / ski room.

It is planned that all this work will be completed by the end of May.

We are certain you will enjoy these new enhancements when you next visit the Smiggins Lodge.

Photos of the work in progress follow and photos of the completed work will be on our website in the forthcoming weeks....

The Board of Directors....







Mens bathroom



Ladies bathroom